
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 ASPIRE SAFE TRUST RESPECT KIND PRIDE 

Winnington Park Primary School and Nursery, Firdale Road, Winnington, Northwich, Cheshire, CW8 4AZ 

Tel: 01606 74371   email: admin@winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk   website: www.winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr Rob Cole    email: head@winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Wednesday 27th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Autumn Harvest Singing Celebration and Food Donation for Northwich Community Support 

 

Northwich Community Support is a non-profit charity organisation, set up to collect spare and surplus food 

for redistribution to those who need it most across our community. With many families in our area being 

affected by the cost of living crisis, this type of service is being used more and more. We would like to support 

families in need across our local area by requesting donations of food for redistribution. 

 

To mark the time of year, and to encourage donations, we are holding some short informal Autumn Harvest 

Singing Celebration assemblies. The dates and times are as follows and you are welcome to attend your child’s 

event. Please limit your attendance to 2 people per child.  Collection will be at the normal time on these days. 

 
Nursery (stay for a play and join in some songs) 

Monday 9th October at 11.15am or 2.30pm in the Nursery classroom.  Entrance through the school office 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 5 and Year 6 

Wednesday 11th October at 2.40pm in the Dane Hall. Entrance through the school field. 

 

Year 2, Year 3, and Year 4 

Thursday 12th October at 2.40pm in the Dane Hall. Entrance from the school field. 

 

Please send donations to school from next week, Monday 2nd October.  

 

● Teabags  ● Coffee  ● UHT Milk  ● Fruit juice  ● Biscuits  ● Pasta sauce  ● Tinned tomatoes  ● Tinned soup  

● Rice ● Tinned fruit  ● Store cupboard essentials - Tomato/Brown Sauce, Stock Cubes, Vinegar, Gravy 

Granules, Tomato Puree, Cooking Oil  * Meat spreads/ sandwich spreads/ marmite (savoury spreads)  * Tinned 

vegetables  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to school and thank you in advance for your donations.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Rob Cole 

(Headteacher) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.northwichcommunity.com/

